
14 Rāpare Paengawhawha (Week 10,Term 1; 2022)

Mauri Ora i te Whanau,

Last day of kura today!! We hope you all have a fantastic Easter and holiday.  It’s been a very
unprecedented term but we got there and it was awesome to have some normality back at kura…
I have had a fun, eventful, eye opening, challenging but exciting term as acting principal.  I have
definitely learnt a lot and feel very privileged to have been able to take up the opportunity to step in.
A big thank you to our whanau, BOT, tamariki and staff for their flexibility and understanding
throughout the term, it makes it a lot easier for everyone.  We start back on Monday the 2nd of May.

Our innovative tamariki

Nanny Tarei
The tamariki presented nan with some waiata, a lip sync, speeches and flowers to farewell her on
her last day at Te Mahoe.   She is going to leave a huge hole at our kura.  We wish her all the best
and hope she gets to put her feet up, enjoy her whanau, garden and whatever else her heart may

wish for.

School Banking
School banking will

resume as normal from
next term.
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